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IIPS adopts a combination of methods to evaluate the performance of
students. This broadly includes examination,
assignments/presentations, viva voice and dissertation. This is done
through a variety of individual/group assignments, term papers,
class room presentations, book reviews, practical assignments, oral
examinations, field work practice and research component. Some of
the papers have field-based assessments and presentations which are
reflective in nature with application orientation in a variety of
contexts and situations. Learning outcomes are stated separately
foreach of the masters’ programme and Ph.D. programme.
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2.6.2 - Attainment of Programme outcomes, Programme specific outcomes and course outcomes are
evaluated by the institution during the year

IIPS ensures that the POs and PSOs are attained by the students at
the end of the course. IIPS strictly follows academic calendar
prepared in the beginning of the academic year to ensure that
classes, internal assessments, practical, viva-voce, and semesterend
examinations are conducted on time. Our POs and PSOs can be assessed
with the achievement of our students in various spears. On an
average, 80% of our students secure employment/join higher studies.
Almost all Ph.D. scholars are recruited by various organizations
with attractive pay packages and good number of our alumni now
occupy important positions in national and international
organizations and universities. Large number of our Masters students
qualify in the UGC-JRF tests to receive fellowships, as well as
eligible to be appointed as faculty members in
universities/colleges. The outcomes of our students are reflected in
their research publications in peer-reviewed journals and
participation in national and international conferences/seminars.
They also secure travel awards to attend various international
conferences and workshops. In some cases, to facilitate their
international exposure, IIPS partially funds their foreign travel to
attend workshops and conferences. Many of our students have been the
recipients of best research papers/best poster awards conducted by
various professional associations.
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